
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

          Date : 01/08/2021 

 

Minutes  

 

                                                   

A meeting of department of English  was held on 01/08/2021    to organize department of 

English  . It was decided to organize seminar on importance of English pronunciation on 

04/08/2021. The organisation of seminar on importance of English pronunciation was approved 

by the committee members. The following members remained present in the meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Date:02 /08/2021 

Notice 

This is to inform all the students that the college will be conducting seminar on 

importance of English pronunciation on 04/08/2021. at Arts College, Modasa.  

Those who are interested to participate in seminar on importance of English 

pronunciation , are requested to  remain present at  12 Pm .                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                         04/08/2021 

 

Report on Importance of English Pronunciation 

Department of English organized the seminar on Importance of English Pronunciation on 04
th

 

August , 2021. Dr.Gopal Vankar was  invited as a speaker in the seminar. Prof.D.R.Mehta 

welcomed the speaker and introduced him. Dr. Gopal Vankar  explained the Importance of English 

Pronunciation. The Principal encouraged the students by remaining present in the seminar.  

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                

 



 


